
 

 

UAPD Formal Letter of Endorsement 

Ventura County Board of Supervisors District 5 

August 6th, 2023 

 

Dear Ms. Lopez, 

 On behalf of the Union of American Physicians and Dentists affiliated with AFSCME AFL-CIO and the 

publicly employed physicians serving the satellite clinics of Ventura County, we are proud to formally endorse 

your 2024 campaign for the Ventura County Board of Supervisors. 

The Union of American Physicians and Dentists has seen your leadership in action and observed you to be a 

clear voice of reason, staunch advocate for the citizens of Ventura County, and a forward-thinking member of 

the Board of Supervisors. The Union of American Physicians and Dentists appreciates your efforts to prioritize 

the health of all residents of Ventura County. 

Supervisor Lopez’s strong leadership has been essential in developing a healthy community. The physicians of 

the Union of American Physicians and Dentists are excited to continue their support for the strength and 

wisdom of Supervisor Lopez as District 5’s Board of Supervisor Representative. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 
 

BRYAN D. TOLEDANO 

REPRESENTATIVE OF THE UNION OF AMERICAN PHYSICIANS 

AND DENTISTS FOR THE VENTURA COUNTY UNIT 


